
September 12, 2016 

Mr. Alex Rey 
Town Manager 
Town of Miami Lakes 
6601 Main Street 
Miami Lakes, FL  33014 

Dear Mr. Rey: 

Subject: Cooperative Funding Program Application 
Miami Lakes Lake Sarah Drainage Improvements Project 

The South Florida Water Management District (District) would like to thank you for your 
commitment to stormwater management projects and your application for project funding 
under the Cooperative Funding Program (CFP).    

The District’s Governing Board has selected the projects to receive funding from the CFP 
at their September 8, 2016 meeting.  We are pleased to inform you that the subject project 
was awarded $125,000.00 in funding. You will be receiving a contractual agreement in 
the mail for this project within the next few weeks. The contract will need to be signed by 
an individual with signature authority on behalf of Town of Miami Lakes.  Do not delay 
your construction based on receipt of the contract; funding covers construction related 
costs incurred and expended during the period October 1, 2016 to September 30, 2018. 

We look forward to working with you on this important project. If you have any questions, 
or require additional information, contact Nestor Garrido at (561) 682-6908 or via email 
ngarrido@sfwmd.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Rod A. Braun 
Program Manager, Cooperative Funding Program 
Everglades Policy and Coordination Division 

RAB/pv 

c:  Sharman Rose, SFWMD 


